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Changes and Transitions 

“And I will give you shepherds after my own heart,  
who will feed you with knowledge and understanding.”   Jeremiah 3:15 

Thank you for                                 
answering the call to                         
lead us at Immaculate 
Conception Parish.  

We are grateful                                    
and look forward to                            
your arrival July 27th.                           

God bless you as you 
begin serving at IC! 

Welcome Fr. James Peterson! 

IC SUMMER JAM  IC SUMMER JAM      August 2August 2--5, 2018 5, 2018   

Dear Fellow Parishioners, 
Alumni, School Families                      
and Friends, 
 
We invite you to join us                     
for IC Summer Jam 2018! 
As you look over the flyer 
you’ll see we have some-
thing for everyone to                       
enjoy… live music and                

entertainment, great food and beverages, games for 
young and old and much more. Admission is free each 
day so please be sure to invite your friends, family         
and neighbors to our “big parish party”! 
 
If you’re unable to join us you can still show your                    
support by purchasing raffle tickets; they’re $3.00 each 
and we’re giving away $3000 in prizes. To purchase      

 
    tickets, stop by the parish office or mail a check                   

made payable to Immaculate Conception, along                       
with the name, address, and phone number you’d                     
like us to fill in on each raffle ticket (must be 18                     
years or older to purchase a ticket or win a prize).                               
Thank you for your support!  

 

See you at IC Summer Jam!  
 

Art Harris & Jerry Earley                            
Festival Co-Chairs 



2018 QUEEN OF MAY DINNER & AUCTION                                                                     

TO BENEFIT IMMACULATE CONCEPTION SCHOOL  

Save the date and join us for the Queen of May Dinner & Auction, May 3, 2019! 

A wonderful time was had by all... 

ICS Principal Jane Bona   David and Goliath... 

It was a chilly Sunday afternoon in 
October, 2016, when a very          
unlikely turn of events occurred - 

David slew Goliath! For Immaculate Conception School 
(David), it was the victory in the Catholic Athletic                            
Association’s Twin Cities Soccer Championship! We               
opposed the perennial favorite (Goliath) who had 
achieved multiple championships and had many more 
students on their all male team. There were dozens of 
reasons that we should not have won that game,                  
however, the spirit of our co-ed team, made up of our 
students, many of them first generation children of                 
immigrants from African, Central and South American 
nations carried our small but mighty team to the win 
that day! We went out and made a difference! 

 
Thus began the impetus of our dream of providing a 
sports field right here on campus for the current          
students, and our future ICS students in the years 
ahead. When you visit IC during Summer Jam and Fun 
Fest, you will see great progress in the work on the 
sports field. Our dream is to make this sports field a    
legacy from our generous alumni. We are asking for 
your consideration in making a monetary gift for the                      

completion of the field. You will be hearing more from 
us in the months ahead regarding this endeavor.                        
Go out and make a difference! 
 
As our theme for this year states, our students of today, 
just like the students of years gone by, are taught that 
we have been chosen by Christ to go and bear fruit, to 
make a difference! They learn this message through the 
continued belief in our Faith, Academics and Service. 
Please join me and the ICS staff in making a difference 
in children’s lives by visiting me during Summer Jam, or 
making an appointment to see what this amazing 
school does each day transforming lives through                        
Catholic education. 

Blessed to Serve, 

Jane Bona, Principal 

“God chose you, and appointed you to go and bear fruit.” John 15:16 
 Mission Possible. Go Make a Difference! 

Artist Depiction of “IC Alumni Sports Field” 
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